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06th May 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carer,  

What a glorious few days of sunshine we have had. Looking forward to a few more next 

week! 

I would like to say a huge THANK YOU to all the parents who gave up their time to 

tidying up our Wildlife Area - it really does look so much better!! 

This week Y5 have finished their 2 weeks of swimming - Y6 will start theirs soon. Y4 had 

a very successful trip to the Science Museum and Y3 & Y4 children went to a Mini 

Tennis Tournament! 

I would like to wish all our Y6 children the best of luck for their SATs tests next week - 

I know they have worked so hard and know that they will do really well. Once they are 

over they can look forward to their residential trip to Gilwell Park! 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

 

Tracey Griffiths 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 

 

 

Key Diary Dates 

 

 
9th May –12th May 

Y6 SATs Week (Breakfast 

for Year 6 Provided) 

 

11th May 

Healthy Teeth Parent 

Workshop 9:10-10:10 in 

the Hall – all parents 

Welcome 

 
25th May 

Rec & KS1 Disco 

 

26th May 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 Trip  

 

27th May 

Y3, Y4 & Y5 Disco  

 
27th May  

Last day of Half-Term 

 
30th May – 3rd June 

Half-Term Holiday 

 
17th June 

Class School Photos 

 
25th June 

Summer Fayre 

 
28th June – 1st July 

Y6 Residential - Gilwell 

 

 

Hot Chocolate 
Reception – Hadi 

Y1 – Lara 
Y2 – Indiya 

Y3 - Max 
Y4 – Ada 

Y5 – Hichem 
Y6 – Aleesha 

  

Item Request!! 

Early Years would really 
like any of these 

unwanted items for their 
home corner; a 2 seater 
Sofa, Coffee Table, Floor 

lamp and bookshelf.  

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Maths 

Reception – Sumayyah & Zara    

Year 1 – Ezra & Tabby 

Year 2 – Alessia & Ali  

Year 3 – Amelia & Liam   

Year 4 – George & Jah’Vell                  

Year 5 – Asger & Leon 

Year 6 – Astrid & Betty       

Tea Time Club – Leon – Year 5 

 
 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

      

    

 
 

 

 

Clubs 

Clubs have started this week, please see the table below. 

Please ensure you have returned the slips back to the office as we will need 
to know what your child will be doing after the club.  

Payments will be on Parentmail after a few weeks in to the clubs as some 
children might change their minds.  

 



 

 

 


